Minutes of the Library Trustees January 8, 2021

The meeting was opened by Diane Kotch at 11:37am. Jen Mayer, Beth Cairns and Library Director Deborah French were present via Zoom.

The minutes from November 13, 2020 were approved. Beth will give to town clerk to be recorded and will again inquire why minutes submitted months ago have not been posted.

The budget which was level-funded was discussed and approved.

Deborah gave an update of library work and programming that has been continuing since closure. We are all impressed by what our staff (of 2) has accomplished and are not alone in that impression. We have all received many compliments for the services of the library. The include but are not limited to curbside pick-up, online requests, online story hours and book groups, programming for all ages, library on the lawn, hoopla, and phone requests readily answered. Curbside pick-up has added Wednesday evening hours from 5-7pm. New programs/services are being added as soon as possible.

All libraries in our area are closed with curbside pick-up only.

Discussion of some new programming and content was continued. We are grateful for the shelving help received as well as gifts from the Friends of the Library and the Obernauer Foundation.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15pm.

Approved 9/24/2021